
Chair Statement 
 
The Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board and all the agencies and 
partners involved in working with “Mark” would like to express our condolences to the 
family and all those that knew “Mark”.   
 
The purpose of a Safeguarding Adults Review is to learn from what has happened 
and to ensure that there is change. The Camden Safeguarding Adults Partnership 
Board will work with the agencies involved to monitor the actions arising from this 
review and ensure that practices change as a result.  
 
This was a very complex review involving a few agencies with various attempts to 
engage with “Mark” and his family. 
 
There have been lessons learned and actions identified to take the recommendations 
from the report forward: 
 

• Making sure there is a cohesive suicide prevention strategy across Camden’s 
Safeguarding Adults partnership agencies 

• To use Safeguarding planning meetings to identify escalating patterns and 
track any progress 

• For all agencies to better understand the impact of trauma and improve 
practice.  A Trauma informed Practice Specialist will be recruited to support 
this subject matter. 

 
The Safeguarding Adults Partnership Board is committed to ensure the learning from 
this review continues and for partner agencies to achieve positive ways of working in 
a collaborative way. The Board will also work on the provision of positive outcomes 
achieved as a result of their work. 


